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Tuly 17,2023

via USPS

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
45 L Street NE
Washington, DC 20554
Attn: Media Bureau, Video Division

Note: No Filing Fee Required

Re:  Notification of Change in TV Translator Input Station
New Jersey Public Broadcasting Authority
Station W29EV-D, Hackettstown, NJ (Facility ID 48482)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of New Jersey Public Broadcasting Authority (“NJPBA™), and pursuant to
Section 74.732(e) of the FCC Rules, we hereby provide notice of a change in the primary TV
station being retransmitted by TV translator station W29EV-D, Hackettstown, New Jersey
(Facility ID 48482).

TV _translator station W29EV-D will now rebroadcast the signal of co-owned
‘noncommercial educational television station WNJB. New Brunswick, New Jersey (Facility ID
48457). As the licensee of both W29EV-D and WNIJB, NJPBA certifies that it has consent to
rebroadcast its own WNIB over translator station W29EV-D.

Should any questions arise concerning this matter, kindly contact the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

Barry S. Persh

Counsel for New Jersey Public
Broadcasting Authority

cc: Shaun.Maher@fec.gov



